May 8, 2015

Mr. Rodney Rhoades Chief Financial Officer City of McKinney P.O. Box 517 McKinney, Texas 75070-8013

Dear Mr. Rhoades:

I am pleased to inform you that the city of McKinney has earned a 2015 Platinum Leadership Circle Award. Your application scored 23 points of 23 possible on our ratings criteria to earn this award.

Your listing on our "Texas Transparency" website now displays the Platinum seal to indicate that you have received this award. Enclosed is your copy of a Leadership Circle Award Certificate. You will also receive a digital seal that you may post on your website.

Congratulations on your success in moving forward on financial transparency and joining our Leadership Circle.

Sincerely,

Glenn Hegar

Enclosure

